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Community Education Department successfully completed the Holiday. We want
to thank the following companies, organizations or people that have contributed to
our students and families during the holiday season:

-Chevy of Homewood

-Renegade Riders

-AFLAC-Margo Moore

-STR Partners

-lmagine Learning

-Hauser 1zzo LLC

-South Suburban College-Don Manning

-Andrews Printing

-Dr. Bridges-Webb

-Thornton Township

-Harvey Public Schools, Board of Education

-St. Suzanna Parish

-Ziro Designs

-Toys for Tots

Community Education is working with several organizations for the many black
history celebrations in this coming months.

—Harvey Park District -Martin Luther King Celebration, January 18" @3pm.

- Jesse Jackson Senior Center-Black History program February 12" @ 12pm.
—Brooks Middle School Black History Program February 18" at 6pm.
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